
CAP's Full Commitment to COVID Protocol and Procedures 
 

Children Awaiting Parents is fully committed to the health and safety of 

our staff, interns, volunteers, visitors, and our CAP families during this 

COVID pandemic, and we adhere to all CDC recommendations.  

In addition, CAP has developed an internal set of procedures that rises 

above the recommendations to ensure the wellness and safety of all 

our CAP families. CAP continues mandatory masking, distancing, 

complete wellness screening and disinfecting in our space and with our 

families.  

CAP follows best practices guidelines when interacting internally and 

externally. All staff and visitors are screened upon entering, and all 

families are provided with wellness check-ins and a confirmation of a 

safe/well staff prior to interactions.  

We will continue to provide the utmost safety and information to the 

CAP community throughout the course of this pandemic.  


